
THE DISTRICT
DISPATCH

L O V E about
northridge!

"I love being 
surrounded by a 
reading culture 
here at NHS, 
where students 
gather voluntarily 
just to talk about books
they’veread purely for
enjoyment. They listen to
and encourage one another
as readers, and it’s great
to witness!" 

"I love how
positive the
Northridge
community is,
both inside and
outside this
school building." 

"We love the small
town feel of
Northridge- it feels
like family.  we love 
the teaching staff. 
All of the teachers 
are really nice. we 
love our friends here and
the people of northridge."

"When you have a
student hug you 
or say something
nice, it makes you
feel appreciated 
and you know
you are doing
something right.
Northridge is a
great place to be!" 

"I love Northridge 
because it's such a 
good school with so 
many kind people." 

The monthly update for Northridge Schools & Community
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~ Kim Garee, High School Teacher

~ Kennedy Chalfant, 11th grader

~ Nicole Ruiz, Middle School Teacher 
                       and the 8th grade ELA class 

SO much to   

~Joanne Roberts (Lunch Lady for 20 years) 
                       and Northridge Food Services Staff

~ Kaydence Powell, 1st grader



ALEXANDRIA BRICKSALEXANDRIA BRICKSALEXANDRIA BRICKS
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Athletic Booster
Meeting
Monday, February  13
6:30pm   HS Media Center

PreK-8 Grade PTO
Meeting
Thursday, February 2
3:30pm   Elementary Library

NYAA Meeting
Sunday, February 5
6:30pm   Elementary School

School Board
Meeting
Tuesday, February 21
6:30pm   District Office

Finance Committee
Meeting
Wednesday, February 8
6:30pm    District Office

You 
Make a Difference

AWARDAWARD
Congratulations to 
high school teacher, 
Mr. Kershner, who 
was nominated and 
selected for 
Coughlin's 
"You Make 
A Difference Award." 
This past November, 
students and 
parents 
nominated a total 
of 13 teachers for 
this award. 

Mr. Kershner was nominated in part
because of his Industrial Craft and
Engineering courses which allow
students to put their math and
science skills into practical use.
Mr. Kershner has developed a
relationship with students that
encourages them to work harder
and think outside of the box. He has
encouraged the exploration of
projects that require creative
thinking, hands-on skills, logical
problem-solving and patience.
Beyond that, students know that
Mr. Kershner believes in them and is
there to support them.

We congratulate Mr. Kershner and
look forward to celebrating him
along with the winners from each
Licking County school district at a
special award ceremony in March.

NOW AVAILABLENOW AVAILABLENOW AVAILABLE
ALL STUDENTS
WILL HAVE THE
OPPORTUNITY

FOR FREE
BREAKFAST

DUE TO
SUPPLEMENTAL
GOVERNMENT

FUNDING. 
 ENJOY!

Congrats, Mr. Kershner!



Check out the local libraries for this month's 
community activities and information.   
https://alexandrialibrary.org  
 https://homer.lib.oh.us

FEBRUARY LIBRARY EVENTS
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NEWS
NORTHRIDGE

COMMUNITY FLYERS, LINKS, REMINDERS, UPDATES & MORE...



Click Here For Link: https://tinyurl.com/intent23-24




CLICK HERE TO FILL OUT A PRESCHOOL APPLICATION ON 2/6/23

https://alexandrialibrary.org/
https://www.homer.lib.oh.us/
https://tinyurl.com/intent23-24
https://www.northridge.k12.oh.us/Administration/18
https://www.northridge.k12.oh.us/
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Forms are available in the High School office or from a Booster's officer. 
 You can also print the next page and turn in to the high school office. 

 Nomination forms due by March 31st.  




